

975 Carpenter Rd NE, Suite 301, Lacey, WA 98516

July 1, 2010

Rep. Richard DeBolt

via email

Dear Rep. DeBolt

I am writing on behalf of Bob Stuhlmiller, Chair of the Washington State Farm Bureau PAC, and the WSFB PAC Trustees.

It is my pleasure to inform you that the Washington State Farm Bureau PAC (Farm Bureau PAC) has endorsed you for election to the State House of Representatives in the 20<sup>th</sup> Legislative District.

This decision by the Farm Bureau PAC Board of Trustees was based on the recommendations of the affected county Farm Bureau chapters and their Candidate Evaluation Committees.

In referencing our endorsement, please refer to the Farm Bureau PAC or Washington Farm Bureau PAC.

Please note that the Farm Bureau PAC endorsement should only be used in a positive manner in advertisements and mailings – not used to attack or degrade a non-endorsed opponent.

Washington Farm Bureau will issue a generic news release to media around the state with a full list of our endorsed candidates. We will also include the list in our next edition of *Farm Bureau News*, which is mailed to all voting and business members.

If you wish to work on a focused media release specific to your campaign, please contact Farm Bureau's Director of Public Relations Mollie Hammar at MHammar@wsfb.com and also include a list of appropriate media contacts. She will work with you on that focused media contact.

Best wishes for success in the upcoming election!

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions about this endorsement or the Farm Bureau PAC process. I can be reached at 1-800-331-3276 or dwood@wsfb.com.

Sincerely,

## Dan Wood

Director of Local Affairs Washington Farm Bureau 360-870-6018 (cell) DWood@wsfb.com